
 

 

 

 

Double Peak School’s 
5th Grade Beginning Band Concert 

 

 

The Performing Arts Center 
 

Thursday, November 30th at 1:00 PM 
(Mrs. Walker’s & Mrs. Shepard’s Class) 

 
Friday, December 1st at 1:00 PM 

(Mrs. Sphor’s & Mrs. Maddock’s Class) 

 
The Music Booster Club Will Be Selling 

Starbucks Coffee, Snacks & Gifts Will Be Available To Purchase 


